Parents and Students,
My goal is for you to successfully complete my courses! I am always here for students to ask 
for help. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I will be available every Wednesday evening until 4:00 for students to come in for extra credit or extra help. In addition, I am in my classroom almost every day after school until at least 5:00. So, if a student cannot come in on Wednesday, please know they can come in other evenings as well with an appointment.
